
Dear Parents,   

We are excited for your child to return to school for the 2021-2022 School 

Year. This school year, students will not be allowed to share supplies and must 

bring their own. Listed below are the supplies needed for this school year. Please 

label and send in your child’s school supplies on the first day of school.  

• 2- Pack of #2 Pencils  

• 5- Erasers 

• 1- Pencil Box (tool box) 

• 2- Pack of Color Pencils  

• 2-Box Crayons  

• 6-Glue Sticks 

• 6- 2 Pocket Folders 

• 2- Homework Folder  

• 8-Composition Notebooks  

• 1- Pack of markers  

• 1- Pack of construction paper  

• 1- Pack of white copy paper  

• 1 – Set of headphones with a Microphone (Not earbuds)  

• 3- Pack of Expo dry erase markers  

• 3- Bottle of Clorox wipes  

• 2- boxes of Kleenex Tissues  

• 2 Cans of Lysol  

• 2- bottle of Purell Antibacterial Hand sanitizer  

• 1- 12- inch plastic ruler  

Thank you, 

Ms. Werner, Ms. Sair and Ms. Allen  


